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Awa,30th August, 1908.

Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 15th instant, 1

regret that when letter of the 11th instant, was written

to you the fact was over-looked that you had made a refund

of $28.00 in connection with the annuity distributions for

1907. The paid cheque for that amount which you forwarded

is returned xxx herewith.

Your obedient servant.

Fowh

Secretary.

Agent

Thessalon, Ont.
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